
                                                                                          
 
February 18, 2013 

 
 
 

PHILIPPINE STOCK EXCHANGE, INC. 
Disclosure Department 
3rd Floor, Philippine Stock Exchange Center 
Ayala Triangle, Ayala Avenue   
Makati City 
 
 
Attention: Ms. Janet A. Encarnacion 
                          Head  – Disclosure Department 
 
 
Gentlemen: 
 
 Further to our letter dated January 18, 2013, a copy of which we attach for your 
reference, we enclose the related SEC Form 23-B filed by Mr. Ferdinand K. Constantino. 
 

 Thank you.  
 
 
       Very truly yours, 
 

                                                                                                                    
                        JOEL ANGELO C. CRUZ 
                  AVP  -  General Counsel &  

Corporate Secretary 
  



 
  



 



 

  



 

 

 

  



 


